
HORSE AND PEOPLE NEWS 

We are delighted to see things slowly return 
to normal here at Phaeton Park. We also 
think the horses and ponies are happy to 
have their riders and owners back as well!

We already have some new horse and rider 
partnerships. Congratulations to Danna on 
her new grey mare, Gitania K as well as 
to our new baiters: Daniella who is baiting 
Hardy and Olivia is baiting Denver. We 
would also like to welcome back to the yard, 
Nicole who is baiting Ozone. Nicole's sister, 
Sofia, has also started riding with us.

COVID-19 COMPLIANCE REMINDER

Phaeton Park Covid-19 compliance rules and 
regulations to ensure safe and enjoyable riding. 
 
1.  Only come to the yard by appointment 
for your lessons. The purpose for coming to 
the yard is to ride, not socializing or visiting. 
  
2. We do need to keep numbers to a 
minimum, so only the person riding 
or child with one parent to come. 
No friends,  partners or siblings. 
  
3.  Continue to arrange with your groom to 
have your horse tacked up and collect him 
at the crush. When finished riding, unsaddle 
at the crushers, feed carrots and leave. 
The grooms will do the rest. Please try to 
avoid going anywhere near the stables and 
only go to the bathroom when necessary. 
   
4.  When you are not riding, please wear 
a mask that covers your nose and mouth. 
  
5.  There is a box at the gazebo, 
with a thermometer and register.  
On your way in, please take your 
temperature and fill in the register. 
Remember to always use your sanitizer.  
 
6.  Remember your social distancing from 
each other and especially the grooms.  
 
7.  Let's enjoy our horses,  lessons and riding.   
Under normal circumstances,  we love 
having you here, but for now we have to 
follow these regulations. Please stay safe 
and healthy!

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy birthday to Rebecca.

CAKES

Lené x 2, Francesca, Taylor, Kelly (PD), 
Jade, Liat (PD), Daniella (PD), Leilah (PD), 
Olivia (PD).
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A look back to our last show held in 
March. We can't wait to hold shows 

again and are eagerly waiting for 
the go ahead. Thanks to Mariane 

for the photos - more to see on our 
Facebook page!

Rosie doing paddock inspections.

Looking back at Level 5 lockdown. Saturdays at 
the yard weren't the same without you!

Ravi with the best seat in the house.


